OKANOGAN COUNTY
TRANSPORTATION & NUTRITION

March 23" schedule changes

In response to Coronavirus (COVID 19) Okanogan County Transportation will only run
services Monday through Friday.

Local door to door services will have limited hours. Please call at least a day ahead of
time to schedule rides. As you know, most services are closed so please be sure you can
get in to where you want to go before making an appointment with OCTN. If you have
appointments previously scheduled, please check to make sure they are still accepting
you and cancel your ride if not.

Congregate meals have been suspended but you can still get a ride to pick up a meal at
the senior centers and go directly home.

OCTN buses are sanitized daily.
We are also asking you to please try to observe social distancing on your bus ride.

We take the health and safety of the public and our employees very seriously. With the
concern of COVID 19, OCTN is following the guidelines of the Public Health
Department and want to encourage the public to do the same:

e Wash your hands often with soap and water, use alcohol-based sanitizer when
soap and water aren’t available

Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth with unwashed hands

Disinfect objects and surfaces

Cover your mouth/nose with a tissue of sleeve when coughing or sneezing
Avoid close contact with people who are sick

Stay home and away from others if you are sick

We continue to receive updates from the CDC, Okanogan County Health District,
Washington State Department of Health and Okanogan County Emergency
Management.
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